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Hello, to all of our special guests that joined us for our first
Conference that was dedicated to Advocacy. It was wonderful to see
you all and it was particularly grand to spend time with you and join in
learning more abut how we can support each other and the caregivers in
our respective agencies. It is such important work that we do. And we do
it together! Lots of thanks due ...

e Thank you to the Conference Committee for all their hard work to
prepare and deliver this amazing event.
e Thank you to the hotel staff that took care of our needs
e Thank you to the Executive who helped develop our new direction
and continue to support our vision for the future
e Thank you to the Treasurers who kept track of and followed through
on our spending
e Thank you to those on the periphery who conferred, proofread,
advised, listened and affirmed
e Thank you to those who are already developing next year’s event!
We have an amazing team overall and we are so fortunate to have
extensions of the core team all over Ontario. Looking forward to seeing
you all soon. Warmest regards,

Fiditd Clark

President - LOFF




